
From: Tim Chiu 
Sent: 24/05/2022 11:45:54 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA 2022/0662 63 THE CORSO MANLY HARD ROCK CAFE 

Hi, We are the owners of one of the units of the Pacific Waves located on 9-15 Central Avenue, 
Manly. 

We are concerned about the serious noise issues from the above DA development and 
therefore would like to voice our objection to this development. The Manly Corso has already 
had numerous venues that are providing similar entertainment. The proximity of this venue to 
the Pacific Waves will certainly adversely affect the residence to a large extent owing to the 
noise generated until very late at night time. 

We sincerely asked the council to decline this DA application. 

Thank you 

Tim & Angela Chiu 
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